
Subject: Future AGFMA Important Update – Ventia Expression of Interest (EOI) 
 
Hi All,  

Further to my email earlier this month advising the State Government has entered into a contract 
with Ventia Australia Pty Ltd (Ventia) for the Future Across Government Facilities Management 
Arrangements (AGFMA), I want to provide the following additional important information and 
updates.  

Local Contractor Workshops  

As previously advised, we remain committed to introducing the Ventia team through face-to-face 
information sessions, covering both regional and metropolitan areas. 

All sessions due to COVID-19 restrictions are currently subject to change. 

It is important that you still register so that we can manage session numbers. If you have not 
registered please access the following link.  

Confirmation of location and attendance details will be sent through to registered participants via 
email once finalised. 

Sessions scheduled for the week commencing 26 July, which include Wallaroo, Port Pirie and Port 
Augusta, have unfortunately needed to be rescheduled to alternate times due to the current COVID-
19 situation in South Australia. We will provide information on the new dates as soon as possible. 

Future AGFMA – Next Steps 
 
If you have already registered your details through subscription to the Future AGFMA website or 
registered interest through the Industry Capability Network (ICN) process: 
1. No further action is required - Your details have been passed on to Ventia and you can expect to 

hear from one of their Relationship Coordinators in the coming weeks.  These Coordinators, will 

be assigned to support you through the transition process. 

 

Action required if you have not registered and or are unsure; 

2. If you have not registered through either of the above steps or you are unsure click on the below 

link to subscribe for updates on the Future AGFMA website before 30 July 2021.  

Contractors who subscribe through the website will be automatically included in the Contractor 

lists that are provided to Ventia for priority contact. 

https://dit.sa.gov.au/future_agfma/subscribe_for_updates 

Please note, Ventia are developing a landing page for contractors who are wanting to learn more 
prior to registering interest or to access further information on the transition process. A link to the 
landing page will be emailed to you once established.  
 
If you have any queries or are still unsure of what you need to do to register, please contact the 
Future AGFMA team on the following email address: DIT.FutureAGFMA@sa.gov.au 
 
Outcomes Report 
 
Please be advised the third and final report following the contractor forums held in September 2020, 
the ‘Outcomes’ Report will be available next week on the Future AGFMA website here. This report 
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outlines the confirmed actions and commitments that have been included in the Future AGFMA 
contracting process, as influenced by your feedback. 
 
We thank you for your continued involvement in the AGFMA.  
 
Best regards, 
 
The Future AGFMA Team 

Across Government Services Reform 
Department for Infrastructure and Transport 
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